
Come join in for a Biblical Walk Through 

the Passion of Christ on Tuesday March 

6th at 1:30PM in the Rectory.  

 

 

 

The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All Knights, past Knights or men 

interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to attend.    

Next meeting will be March 16, 2023  

7PM in the Parish Hall 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 

March 24—Gerard Lafreniere ~  April 14—Gene Duncan 

 

 
Happy birthday to these Knights born 
in March!  Mike Burdick, Denzil McNiece, 
Flint Stearns, David Colton, Les Penning, 
Ted Hausotter, Matt Reidy, Mike Baker, 

Christopher Pitkin, Samuel Raabe, Fidel Soliz. 

Please join us downstairs for fellowship and 
delicious refreshments!  This is a wonderful 
opportunity to visit with each other, and get to 
know other families.  

Fellowship  Hour Hosts: 

 Mar 5— Breakfast for Marissa by Altar Society 
 Mar 12—Gabe & Maria Maldonado 
 Mar 19—Kurt & Laura Gronbach 
 Mar 26—Billy & Marcii Cunningham 
  

**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact 
Laura Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

 

 

 

On Easter Sunday right after mass, 
there will be an Easter egg hunt for 
the youth! If you would like to 
donate eggs, candy, prizes, etc for 
the Easter egg hunt, please place 
your donations in the pink bucket in 
the back of the church.  

On Friday March 17th at 4:30pm, families are invited to come 
and participate in The Family Rosary Way of Grace. This session's 
topic will be on the glorious mysteries of the rosary and how 
they relate to confirmation, so this is an excellent opportunity for 
confirmation candidates to participate with their families. Meet 
in parish hall at 4:30, and after the lesson you are invited to par-
ticipate in stations of the cross at 5:30, followed by the soup sup-
per. Please bring a dish to contribute to the soup supper & a 
prize for bingo. See you there!  

Sunday March 19th after the 9:30 mass, there will be a confir-
mation meeting for candidates and their parents. Please meet in 
the confirmation room in the rectory basement immediately 
following mass. All paperwork must be turned in by this time.  

There will be no RE on Sunday March 26th as the school district 
will be on spring break.  

Women's group will be gathering 
Monday March 13th at 6pm in 
parish hall. Bring a meatless dish 
to share, so we can exchange 
recipes and inspiration with each 

other during the Lenten season. We will share ups 
and downs so far for Lent. We hope to see you 
there!  


